
Trans-ORS Return to Work Survey
Section 0: All Respondents

Introduction:  

This survey asks a series of questions about your perception of how ORS staff return to work is going. Your feedback is valuable and will be used to evaluate staff return to work experiences and gain valuable insight to help ORS leadership develop solutions to enhance return to work. 

Instructions:  
Please see the attached survey card for your reference and use. The survey will be digital, however a hard copy of the survey questions is included to assist in the evaluation process. In addition, please note the following:

· Survey responses reside behind the NIH firewall and are secure to the extent permitted by law. 
· For each question, select the option that best represents your view.
· The survey will take approximately five minutes to complete.
· Try to answer each question as honestly and accurately as possible.
· At any point, you may exit the survey and return to complete the survey at a later time. Your answers will be saved.  

Please take approximately 5 minutes to complete this survey by May 6. 

Questions about this survey may be sent to ORSSurveySystem@mail.nih.gov.

